
 

 

Tentative Agreement To Be Introduced To 
County Leg Next Week 

 

   The FSW tentative agreement, which was ratiÕed by the FSW member-
ship last month, is expected to be introduced to the County Leg during their full legisla-
ture meeting on Tuesday February 13th 2024. This does not guarantee they will vote on 
it that night.  In the past leg members have sometimes declined to pass items through 
the full leg session until they have passed through the appropriate committees.    

 

The tentative agreement was not ratiÕed until January 26th, and the Committees had al-
ready met for January earlier that week. Committees do not meet again until the last 
Monday and Tuesday of this month, pushing the next opportunity for the tentative agree-
ment to be voted on to the full leg session on March 12th 2024.  

 

The tentative agreement does not become active until after it has passed through the 
County Leg. Raises will go retro to January 1st - but not until after the County Leg has 
approved them.  

 

The County Leg meeting on 2/13/2024 is open to the public and we encourage members 
to attend. The meeting begins at 6 pm, it is at the County OfÕce Building at 39 W Main St 
on the 4th Öoor. If there is signiÕcant interest a shuttle can be provided as there was for 
the rally in December.  

 

Members can also sign up to speak during the Public Forum session of the County Leg 
meeting. The Public Forum is where members of the community have an opportunity to 
speak to the Legislators about topics that concern them, including passing our tentative 
agreement as soon as possible.  

 

Members can call (585) 753-1950 to register to speak during the Public Forum.  The 
rules of the Public Forum will be given to speakers at that time.  



 

 



 

 

Were You Denied Covid/Isolation Pay?  

Please contact Christina Christman at president@fsw-union.org if you have been denied 
Covid pay. If you were issued Covid pay in the last year please also contact Christina. 
We are gathering evidence for several pending arbitrations related to Covid pay denials 
in situations where members have submitted positive Covid tests from medical profes-
sionals and are within their first 3 occasions of catching COVID.    
 

Were You Denied Telework or Alternate Work Schedules?  

Please contact LaWanda Shipman at vicepresident@fsw-union.org and forward her your 

requests and denials. If your request went unanswered please also contact her.   

 

Were You Denied Paid Breaks at the Detention Center? 

Please contact Michelle McGrain at fswgrievance1@gmail.com with the date and shift of 
when you were denied your break. PLEASE NOTE: Paid breaks DO NOT take the 

place of your paid lunch. You are entitled to both breaks and a lunch during every shift.  

 

Don’t agree with a Formal Counseling or your Evaluation?  
Contact your Steward and ask for an administrative review! Steward list at the end of 

this issue.  

Grievance Requests 



 

 

If  you are interested in attending this workshop please email Christina at  

president@fsw-union.org  



 

 

If  you are interested in attending this workshop please email Christina at  

president@fsw-union.org  



 

 

 

What is a CBA?  It is a CollecƟve Bargaining Agreement between Monroe 
County FederaƟon of Social Workers and Monroe County. 

Section 21.16: Any report of an adverse nature which is three (3) or 
more years old shall upon written 
request of the employee, be removed from the Personnel File and 
placed in a sealed envelope and may 
be opened only after reasonable notification to the employee and only 
for purposes of defense by either 
the employee or the County in a legal or administrative proceeding. 
Material, which has been placed in a 
sealed envelope, will not be referred to in a subsequent step of the 
contractual grievance procedure. 

 

It is up to you to contact Human Resources in the County Office Build-
ing to make this happen! 



 

 

CongratulaƟons to SPS Red Shirt Winner Tamika Turner 

Don’t forget to wear your red shirt on Thursdays! 



 

 



 

 

SIGN UP FOR SCHOLARSHIPS  
 
YOUR UNION IS: IUE-CWA   
YOUR LOCAL NUMBER IS: 81381 

CWA DISTRICT 1  

 

FREE MONEY  
FOR COLLEGE 

$$$  



 

 

FSW Stewards   

St Paul St (LaTonya)  

Barlue Allen - 1st & 2nd Floor  

Matthew Ferris - 3rd Floor  

Heather Yandricha-Strocko - 4th Floor   

Gina Macaluso - 5th Floor  

Timothy Buntley - 6th Floor  
 

CSSU/Public Defender (LaTonya)  

Maria Castellano 

Detention Center (Michelle)  

Lennie Murrell  

Westfall Rd (LaSonia)  

Darius Weaver - 1st & 2nd Floor  

Lara Festa - 3rd & 4th Floor  

Troy Coffie - 5th Floor  

Carol Wilson - 6th Floor  

Natasha Collins - 7th & 10th Floor  

 

MCH/Bivona/Jay St (LaTonya)  

Alana Johns  

 

FSW Executive Board   

President: Christina Christman  

Vice President: LaWanda Shipman  

Secretary: Julie Garrett 

Treasurer: Evelyn Evans  

Grievance: Michelle McGrain 

Grievance: LaSonia Simmons  

Grievance: LaTonya Wilcox  

Trustee: Brittany Everett  

Trustee: Tammy Beebe 

Elections: Percy Smith  

Health & Safety: Bob Way  

Social Action: Open  

Membership: Curtis Pound 

Communications: Suzanne Putnam  

CCRE: Deb Jackson  

Political Action: Open 

Education: Frederick McAllister  

Women’s: Monica Locke  

Organizing: Jillian Evans 

Mobilization: Open   

Retiree: John Rabish  


